
From: jannybananny2 <jannybananny2@aol.com> 
To: Pamela.Monroe <Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov> 
Sent: Mon, Jan 9, 2017 5:04 pm 
Subject: Northern Pass 

I am writing in opposition to Northern Pass. This project would destroy the last industry left in the North 
Country: Tourism. It would forever ruin the beauty of the North Country. You should vote NO & you 
KNOW IT! This project does not benefit our State. I have noticed secret meeting or meetings scheduled 
with little notice, ones that are cancelled at the last minute & made in a way to limit public input. You 
should be ashamed of yourself for not acting in the best interest of the citizens of our State. I recently 
read an article from the CEO of TransCanada talking about the great benefit of hydro power. How come 
TransCanada recently sold all their dams up and down the Connecticut River, if hydro is so great?...They 
are looking for a new stream of income, that's why! These greedy jerks are only interested in lining their 
own pockets & they don't care who or what they destroy in the process. VOTE NO! If you can't bring 
yourself to do what's right & you lack the conscience, make sure you insist on COMPLETE BURIAL. 
TransCanada, Eversource have the money to do this & it isn't as costly as they play it off to be. They will 
still rake huge profits while the ruin the way of life of the little guys just trying to survive in this difficult 
economic area. Janice Dube  
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